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Good evening,

I am the head of the Neighborhood Watch for Morrison Ranch. We have nearly 200 members. I am fielding emails
daily on the concerns many people have for their safety and that of their property. I am requesting that you reinstate
the funding for Lost Hills Sheriff for the benefit of our community as it applies to the community services such as a
deputy to help with our watch, the placing of decoy cars and an extra car for patrolling.  I am also asking that you
investigate placing license plate cameras throughout our city. We cannot continue on the path we are on.

I welcome your reply and input.

Respectfully,

Shelley MacEwen
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